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MVP is Requesting Main Group Contact Information 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) continuously pursues more efficient ways to communicate with our Provider 

network. To help improve the ease of sharing information, we will increase the amount of information 

that is emailed to practices, as opposed to faxed.  

To accomplish this, we’re collecting contact information from Main Group Contact(s) that can help 

facilitate the distribution of important notifications, updates, and changes in policies or procedures. 

 Action Required  

• Go to mvphealthcare.com/provideremail and enter the Main Group Contact(s) and email 

addresses for the individuals who should receive important announcements from MVP. 

o Important announcements include MVP policy updates, regulatory changes, and new 

procedures  

• Contacts may be a practice manager, administrator, or the primary provider within your 

practice. This will help assure that we efficiently provide important, timely, and actionable 

information to your practice.  

MVP’s movement to email notifications will help to improve communications in our ever-changing 

health care environment. Therefore, we ask that you complete this request by November 1, 2021.  

We value your participation and thank you in advance for your assistance to help streamline 

communications. 


